
St Luke’s Parish  
Woodvale 
2 Parkside Ramble      
Woodvale 

 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Stan Bendkowski SDS 

 

Parish Secretary 
Sandra Pinto 

 

Parish Office: 
2 Parkside  Ramble, Woodvale, WA 6026 

www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au  
 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

9:30am—2:30pm 
 

Phone: Landline 9409 6291                                 
Email: woodvale@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

Mass Times 
Weekdays: Tuesday to Friday—9:00am 

Weekend: Saturday—6:00pm  
Sunday— 8:00am, 9:30am &                           

5:00pm 
 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 5:00pm—5:50pm 

(or contact Father to arrange another time) 
 

Rosary & Cenacle Prayer 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday—8:30am           

(prior to Mass) 
Wednesday (following 9:00am Mass)  

 

Weekly Adoration 
Wednesday — 9:30am—3:00pm 

(6th March 2024) 
 

Holy Hour 
1st Thursday of the month—6:00pm-7:00pm 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament with Prayers 
for vocations for Priesthood and Religious Life) 

(7th March 2024) 
 
 

Monthly Rosary 
1st Wednesday of the month —7:00pm 

(6th March 2024) 
 

‘Day with Mary’ - 2nd March 2024 
 
 

 

Baptisms 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
Audrey Francisco—0403410995 

Stephanie Rodgers—0413550389 

Catherine Rice—0401 928 966  

Neil Starkie—0418 654 386  

 

PARISH DETAILS 

WHAT’S ON IN OUR PARISH FROM 4TH MAR – 8TH MAR  

NEXT WEEKEND, 9 MAR—10 MAR 

Year B/2 - 2nd March / 3rd March 2024 

Welcome to Mass everyone 
and a big welcome to all 
new parishioners and            
visitors to our Parish of     
St Luke, Woodvale. 

If you are new to our parish, 
we invite you to complete the 
Visitors Book in the foyer. 

Fr. Stan would also love to 
meet you, so please introduce yourself after Mass.           
You are welcome to visit us at the office on Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday from 9:30am—2:30pm. 

Monday 4th No Mass 

Friendship Group: 11.00am—2.00pm                
Afternoon Tea, and Game of Cards  

Tuesday  5th No Mass: Liturgy of the Word and Communion 

Lenten Discussion Group: 7:00pm 

Wednesday 6th No Mass: Liturgy of the Word and Communion 

Adoration 9:30am to 3:00pm 

Parish Bible Study: 6:30pm 

Thursday 7th No Mass: Liturgy of the Word and Communion 

Friday 8th No Mass: Liturgy of the Word and Communion 

Stations of the Cross: 6:00pm 

THIS WEEKEND, 2 MAR —3 MAR 

Saturday 2nd March 6:00pm 

Usher 
Doreen Lopez 
 

Acolyte 
Francis Deary 
 

Proclaimers 
Tom Corcoran 
 

Special Ministers 
Robyn Hatchett,                        
Rosemary Buczkowski 
 

Sunday 3rd March 8:00am 
Usher 
Sandra Pinto 
 

Acolyte 
Gordon Robertson 
 

Proclaimers 
Michelle Dastlik, Elizabeth Howell 
 

Special Ministers 
Keith Perreau, Lynn Dunn 
 

Sunday 3rd March 9:30am 

Usher 
Denise Emerson 
 

Acolyte 
Luke Finlay 
 

Proclaimers 
Mariela Maw, Rijimol Mathew 
 

Special Ministers 
Annette Campbell,                    
Rebecca Finlay 
 

Sunday 3rd March 5:00pm 

Usher 

Frank Lane 
 

Acolyte 
David Lam 
 

Proclaimers 
Lara Shur 
 

Special Ministers 
 
 

Cleaning—2nd March 
Clare & Simon Kanakis,                   
Amelia Gunner,                        
Geraldine Schivardi 
 

Counting—3rd March 
Annita Summers, Dianne Tucker, 
Vanessa Johannes 

Saturday 9th March 6:00pm 

Usher 
Ray Lopez 
 

Acolyte 
Tom Beggan 
 

Proclaimers: 
Jim Di Carlo, Siobhan Galos 
 

Special Ministers 
Doreen Lopez,                               
Rosemary Buczkowski 
 

Sunday 10th March 8:00am 

Usher: 
Harvey Green 
 

Acolyte 
Steve Gelle 
 

Proclaimers 
Mark Rice, Sarah Ellam 
 

Special Ministers 
Lynn Dunn, Sandra Pinto 
 

Sunday 10th March 9:30am 
Usher 
Francis Deary 
 

Acolyte 
Cris Condo 
 

Proclaimers 
Annette Campbell, Pat Fitzsimons 
 

Special Ministers 
Brigitte Westneat,                            
Mariela Maw 
 

Sunday 10th March 5:00pm 

Usher 
Rosemarie Cooper 
 

Acolyte 
Luke Finlay 
 

Proclaimers 
Tricia Starkie 
 

Special Ministers 

TBA 
 

Cleaning—9th March  
Guy & Edwige Crouche,               
Mario & Christine Lewis,                    
Grethel Fonceca, Mary Lam 
 

Counting—10th March 
Jennie Jago, Ian De Nazareth 

Safeguarding Level 1 - Induction for all Church Workers 

If you haven’t attended the induction in the last 3 years, 
please register for the upcoming sessions. 
Online session—Thursday, 7 March, 7:00pm  
Online session—Thursday, 7 March, 2:00pm  
Online session—Friday, 22 March, 10:00am 
Online session—Tuesday, 26 March, 7:00pm  
Registration:https://safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au/
training/#induction Or phone 9221 7762 to book in. 

Third Sunday of Lent—2 & 3 March  

Please donate to Project Compassion.  

Together, we can help vulnerable communities face their 

challenges today and build a better tomorrow for all future 
generations.  

You can donate through Project Compassion donation boxes 

and envelopes available from your parish, by visiting       

caritas.org.au/project-compassion or by calling 
1800 024 413.  

Parish Bible Study: ‘Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible’ 

started on Wednesday, 28th February at 6:30pm in the          

parish hall. It will continue every Wednesday, until the          

20th March, then break for a short period                 

recommencing on the 17th April, with the last 

session being on the 8th May.  

All are welcome. 

Lenten Discussion Group 

“We are encouraged to look at the period 
of Lent as a journey. Lent reminds us that 
this is the season to turn away from our 
worldly distractions and journey home to God. This 
should be a time of inner reflection, and at the end of the 
Lenten journey, we should expect to find ourselves at a 
different place spiritually than when we started.” 

To assist in this process of inner reflection and         
preparation for Easter you are welcome and invited to 
join our Parish Lenten Reflection and Discussion Group 
for the next 4 Tuesday evenings, at 7pm in the Church. 

VOYAGE OF DISCOVERY – HAWES HERITAGE TRAIL PILGRIMAGE 

On this Pilgrimage based in Geraldton, Western   
Australia you will discover the iconic buildings and 
sites relating to the heritage of Priest/Architect John 
Cyril Hawes as well as local tourist attraction. 

This Pilgrimage is from 8
th

 to 13
th

 June 2024. Full 
cost including accommodation, transport & some 
meals is $2402 per person for 20 persons. 

For the itinerary and booking form, do whatsapp us 
or call at 0433 771 979  (Sheila) or 0402 290 827 
(Veronica). Email: info@anawimjourneys.com. 

Call for Volunteers for Church Laundry Roster 
We are looking for volunteers to be rostered 

once in two/three months to do the Church  

laundry. If you would like to join this dedicated 

group of volunteers and help the Parish, please 

contact Veronica on 93091246.   Thank you. 

Palm Sunday Crosses 

Helpers are needed to make little crosses from 
the palms, as we have been doing every year. 
Please join us on  Saturday morning 16th 

March at 9.00am in the Church hall.  Don’t miss this  
opportunity to contribute to your parish and meet other 
parishioners. Children are welcome to join.  (If you have 
palm trees in your garden and can donate some fronds 
that would also be helpful). Thank you. 

BUSY BEE IN PREPARATION FOR EASTER 

A Busy Bee has been organised for Saturday 16th March. We 
would be most grateful if you could spare a few hours on the day 

to help with preparing the areas around the Church in time for 
Easter.  

Garden tools and the use of trailers would also help greatly to 

reduce the number of trips to the tip. 

Time: 8am—10am 
Date: Saturday 16th March 

Meeting Place: Church entrance 

Will Drummy 

wdrummy@bigpond.com  

FAMILY MASS—Sunday 10th March 2024 

Our first Family Mass is scheduled for Sunday             

10 March at 9:30am. We would like to see as            

many families attend as possible. If your child is able                

to read at this Mass, please email Sarah Ellam                                          

sarah.ellam@newman.wa.edu.au by Tuesday 5 March 2024.  

Reading at Mass will require your child to arrive at 9am which will 

provide them with the opportunity to practice. There will be other  

occasions throughout the year for children to be involved  

There will be morning tea after Mass. It would be 

much appreciated if you would please bring a plate 

of something to share. Thank you.   

There will be a Parents Information 

Night on Wednesday 13th March at 

6:00pm.  

Dr Carmel Stuart  will give a talk on the Sacraments. Anyone 

interested in attending is welcome. 
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